Changes regarding perscription drug drop off box
Oct 01, 2014

Due to recent Federal Regulation changes, we are no longer able to offer the free prescription drug
drop off at the Grand Rapids Municipal Building until further funding is available for disposal of the
medications. We are looking into finding funds so we may be able to offer this service to our
residents again. Thank you for your understanding.



